
Tuesday 17th January 
 
Well at least we played golf this week, although thank you to the ladies who came up last week for a 
coffee. 
 
So, a lovely frosty morning, and also thanks to the individuals who suddenly found themselves in 
different teams. 
 
Results: 
 
Yellow Ball Competition 
 
1st  Karen Ellam, Tracie Walker and Sheila Stewart      36 points 
2nd  Ginny St John Glew, Linda Nicoll and Carolyn Butterworth 30 points 
 
If only I had not lost the yellow ball! 
 
Played at the same time 2out of 3 Alliance 
 
1st  Karen Ellam, Tracie walker and Sheila Stewart    75 points 
2nd  Frances Kipping, Gina Elliot and Sue Prince    72 points 
 
It was later discussed at the committee meeting that if two competitions are played at the same time, as 
this was, it will in future only be possible to win one prize, as is the case with the Spring and Autumn 
Meetings. 
 
Other news 
 
Please always check the white board for the competition details as it will say at what percentage of the 
course handicap the competition is to be played. 
 
Also, if you need to check your actual handicap on the day, you can tap the computer in the lobby, put in 
your name and it will give your current handicap. 
 
Whilst carrying is being encouraged it is back to 6 clubs for those carrying and those using a trolley, not 
my generous 6 clubs and 1 putter. 
 
It was also decided that this update would be printed out and put on the noticeboard the picture of the 
current captain, please tell anyone who does not have access to a computer this so they can read all 
about the events. 
 
See you next week for golf or at least a cup of tea. 
 
Frances 
 
 


